
 I would like to thank all of the families that were able to 

assist us in our Trunk or Treat!  It was a huge success.  The students, 

parents, and staff had a wonderful time.  Thank you to all who donated 

their time, candy, or any other items to make the event a success.   

 Parents we are working very hard to ensure that all of our 

students are successful each and every day.  You can help us by doing 

the following: 

Making sure that you child is here every day ready to learn. 

Reminding your child of the expected behaviors at school. 

Keeping in contact with your child’s teacher. 

Together we can make a difference in the lives of our children. 

 Thank you for all that you do and for allowing us to serve your 

child and family.   

As we join our families during this time of year, remember those that 

are less fortunate.  Be Thankful for your family and friends.   
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Coming soon, Woodward 

Elementary will have a 

school store to promote 

and support positive 

behavior.  Students will 

have the opportunity to 

purchase items from the 

tickets/points that they 

have earned.   

If you have any new items 

that you would be willing 

to donate, we would truly 

appreciate your assistance.  

We will be reaching out to 

our community partners as 

well.   

W i l d c a t  S t o r e  

Professional Development—No 

School 

10th 

Veteran’s Day—No School 11th 

Progress Reports  14th 

Dental Clinic 13th-18th 

Thanksgiving Holiday 26th-28th  

Dates to Remember  

NOVEMBER 


